
 
 

MEMORANDUM #161 

TO: UNCHCS Attending Physicians, Faculty Practice Physicians, Housestaff, Clinical Nurse Coordinators, 

Department Heads and Supervisors 

FROM: Nichole Korpi-Steiner, PhD, Director, Special Chemistry Laboratory 

 Martha McGee, Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 

 Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD, Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories  

SUBJECT: Trough Tacrolimus Corrected Reports 

 

DATE:   January 15, 2020   

 

Corrected reports will be issued for trough tacrolimus results due to omission of reference range and 

any critical value flags that were reported between Monday, January 13th through Wednesday, 

January 15th by the Special Chemistry McLendon Clinical Laboratories.  Patient trough tacrolimus 

results were not impacted and will not change.  ISD has corrected these reporting issues in 

EPIC/Beaker. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Special Chemistry Laboratory at 984-974-1415 or Dr. 

Korpi-Steiner at 984-974-1498. 

 

 

 
 

 

 


